
CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

JUIJE 19, 1978 

Time: 7:30 P.M. 
Place: Centerville Municipal Building, Caucus Room 

Present: Mayor Victor Green 
Councilmembers Jeffrey Siler 

J. V. Stone 
Nora Lake 
James Singer 

Clerk of Council Marilyn Mclaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 

Mr. Kenning reviewed the five Bids received for asphalt resurfacing 
on various streets within the City of Centerville for the year 1978. He 
recommended the acceptance of the Bid from Frame-Hensen, Inc. in the 
amount of $63,666.00. 

Mrs. Marian Simmons, appeared before Council to review the sanitary 
landfill proposed to be located in Jefferson Township. The Montgomery 
County Commissioners have not approved this based upon traffic. Mrs. 
Simmons emphasized the critical situation existing for landfill in our area 
in the future. Mr. Stone suggested that Mayor Green direct a letter to the 
County Commissioners encouraging some constructive action concerning this 
matter. 

Mayor 

Marilyn J. McLaughlin 
Cl erk of Council 


